
INFORMATION SESSION on the
MARION CAMPUS

Tuesday, February 15, 2022 at 6:00 p.m.

Morrill Hall Auditorium

 General information session for anyone interested in CCP

• LEARN more about College Credit Plus (CCP) on the Marion Campus.
• DISCUSS the courses offered and how the CCP program enhances high

school experiences while getting a jump start on college.
• REVIEW admission requirements. If you have questions about meeting

admission requirements for CCP, check with your high school counselor.




